
From: Shealy, Boyd <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/20/2014 9:24:49 AM
Subject: FW: SCDCA Hosts Webinar and Twitter Chat For National Cyber Security Awareness 

Month
Attachments: 026-NCSAMChatWebinar.pdf

Tony, not sure if the LGOA gets questions from Seniors about Cyber Security, but this may be an interesting Webinar for
some staff.

Thanks.

Boyd

From: Wilkins, Sam
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 9:20 AM
To: Wilkins, Sam
Subject: SCDCA Hosts Webinar and Twitter Chat For National Cyber Security Awareness Month

This email has been forwarded to you at the request of Sharon Jones with the SC Department of Consumer Affairs.
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